
  Insurance Notice for Specialty Clinic Patients Only 

 
Skyline Specialty Clinic is a Hospital-Based Clinic 

 

“Skyline Specialty Clinic” is licensed as part of Skyline Hospital. 

 

A clinical service at this location may be billed as an outpatient hospital service, separate from 

the bill for the professional service. Depending on your insurance coverage, this could result in a 

higher out of pocket expense for the service. 

 

Patients should contact their insurance company to determine their coverage for hospital-

based clinic facility charges. 

 

Skyline Hospital bills for services provided in this clinic in two amounts to Medicare (as required by 

Medicare regulations) but in one combined amount to other payers (as required by those 

payer’s rules and regulations). With this type of billing, all payers are billed the same amount for 
the same service. 

 
This notice is provided as per Washington State House Bill 2582 

 


